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Safety and Health Council Charter 
 

 
Purpose: 
The overall goal of the Safety and Health Council is to promote safety in the workplace through 
educational opportunities, construction safety information, OSHA/OR-OSHA/DOSH/MSHA and 
other regulatory and legislative direction, and support of safety awards programs and 
recognition for the Oregon-Columbia Chapter members.  
 
Council Leadership: 
The chair of the council serves for one year. The Steering Committee elects a vice chair when 
the current vice chair moves into the chair position. The chair of the S&HC is expected to 
attend S&HC functions and board meetings held throughout the year. The council will have 
dedicated AGC staff liaison, director liaison, and administrative support. The officer liaison is 
appointed by the board of directors.  
 
Council Leadership 
Chair: Brian McMuldren, Western Partitions 
  Inc. 
Vice Chair: Brian Ortiz, AGC 
Officer Liaison: Joel Frasieur 

AGC Director Liaison 
Travis Stone, traviss@agc-oregon.org 

AGC Staff Liaison 
Nick Naramore, nickn@agc-oregon.org 

AGC Staff Liaison 
Lisa Wisler, lisaw@agc-oregon.org  

Meeting Frequency – Quarterly 
Events Frequency – As determined 

How to Get Involved 
Open to all chapter members with an 
interest in safety issues  

Objectives 
 

 
• Provide a forum for relevant discussions on safety and health topics affecting members 
• Provide educational opportunities in safety and health to the Oregon-Columbia Chapter 

utilizing partners and outside resources 
• Increase safety and health awareness in the chapter 
• Identify and respond to industry safety and health issues—internally and externally 
• Provide opportunities for dialog between the Safety and Health Council and government 

agencies, i.e.: Oregon OSHA, Mining Safety and Health Administration, OSHA, etc. 
• Disseminate information and encourage participation in AGC award and recognition 

programs (PRIDE, ROSE, CSEA) 
• Inform membership of safety and health legislative issues impacting the construction industry 

each year—what we are doing and how they can help or get involved 
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